
                                                DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 61 

   BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                                     SPECIAL CLOSED EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 

The Decatur Public School District 61 Board of Education will hold a    

 

Special Closed Executive Session Meeting on  

 

Wednesday, December 08, 2021 at 5:00 PM  

 

 The Decatur Club 

 

158 W. Prairie Avenue, Decatur, Illinois  62523 

 

 

The Board of Education will meet in Closed Executive Session to interview 

candidates for the Superintendency.   

 

 

No Action will be taken during and/or after the Closed Executive Session.   
 

 
 
 
For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 217 362-3010 or  

217 362-3011. 
 

 


